From: Howard Tang

To: ROBERT SUTIS; Public Comment - ZA
Subject: Re: public hearing for the design review of 241 Sunkist
Date: Wednesday, November 15, 2023 2:55:14 PM

These are great points, Bob. Thank you so much!

I copied your comments to the Zoning Administrator's public comment email.

Best regards,
Howard

On Wed, Nov 15, 2023 at 10:12 AM ROBERT SUTIS <bobsutis@pacbell.net> wrote:
Good luck at the hearing. I think a point should be made to the Zoning Administrator that

allowing the balcony design not only affects you and your neighbors, but sets a precedent
for intrusive designs of a similar and perhaps far greater intrusions into privacy for Los
Altos homeowners.

I am in So Cal all this week, so can’t attend. But you could offer this email as my thoughts

and concerns .
Bob
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